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Tents are ruining the public space in our community. I believe everyone has a right to 

housing, but we need to establish areas where that is appropriate. The City of 

Portland is suffering because of the garbage and unsightliness these camps create. 

Please find appropriate locations for "camps" so that everyone can enjoy the public 

spaces in our area. I oppose this measure. 


